
 

April 11, 2024 
  

 

 

• For any students that have registered for the Special Language 
Credit Exam – be sure to pick up your exam confirmation from 

the Maples office.  You will need to bring this confirmation to 
your exam. 

 

• There will be an Asian Heritage Club Meeting today at lunch in 
M129. 

 

 

 
 

 

 
 

 


